Garcia, Daniela

From: Lee, Susan <slee@nrdc.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 7:14 AM

To: Garcia, Daniela

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Check In on Diverters (Title 20)
Hi Daniela,

My name is Susan Lee and | support Ed Osann at NRDC. | am following up on the email Ed sent yesterday. Will you be
available for a call today?

Thank you,

SUSAN LEE
Program Assistant- Water & Corporate Counsel

NATURAL RESOURCES
DEFENSE COUNCIL

1152 15TH STREET NW, SUITE 300
WASHINGTON, DC 20005
T 202.289.2369

SLEE@NRDC.ORG
NRDC.ORG

Please save paper.
Think before printing.

From: Osann, Ed

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 1:32 PM
To: DGarcia3@semprautilities.com

Cc: Lee, Susan <slee@nrdc.org>

Subject: Check In on Diverters (Title 20)

Hi Daniela -

| understand that you have the lead for the CA utilities team on CEC rulemaking for tub spout diverters. We also have an
interest in supporting revised Title 20 standards for these products, as they offer a cost effective opportunity to save
both energy and water. Any chance we can compare notes with you and/or your technical consultant? I’'m around
today and tomorrow, but after that I'll be out of the country for the rest of June.

Ed

Edward R. Osann | Senior Policy Analyst

Natural Resources Defense Council | 1152 15 Street, NW | Washington, DC 20005
Phone: (202) 289-6868 | email: EOsann@nrdc.org | www.NRDC.org

&2 Please consider the environment before printing this email

This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for
information.



